Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem appreciates parliament's general budget vote, parliament dissolution for early general elections



Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the Iraqis Coalition, appreciated the parliament's vote on the general budget and its dissolution.

His Eminence tweeted on Wednesday, March 31, 2021, "We appreciate the Iraqi parliament's vote to legislate the general federal budget law for 2021, after a long wait and difficult labors, blessed to the Iraqi people This important achievement and the important articles contained in the budget draft to support the poor and those with limited income, considering the decision to dissolve the House of Representatives and prepare for early parliamentary elections, an important and successful step to advance the expected benefits that our dear country awaits.